SB1: Notice of changing holding date of annual General meeting of Shareholders 2018
On April 10th, 2018, SaiGon - NgheTinh Beer Joint Stock Company announced the Notice of changing holding date of annual General meeting of Shareholders 2018 as follows:

· Date announced: April 26th, 2018
· Date changed: It is expected the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders will be held in May, 2018.  The specific time will be announced later by the Company.

· Reason for change: Board of Directors has more time to complete their production and business plan as well as the development strategy in the coming time in order to satisfy the orientation of holding company (Sabeco) in the process of restructuring.

